
 

 

7 July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is just a few quick reminder about our 50th Anniversary picnic tomorrow afternoon, we hope 

that it is a lovely day! 

 Parents who are attending should arrive no earlier than 1:20PM when the gates will open. 

There is plenty of space on the field, so no need to arrive earlier. 

 If you are not able to attend, please let us know. This is vital for our supervision 

arrangements. 

 If you are not able to attend, we do have a current list of allergies and intolerances and will 

use this to ensure that children do not access any food that you have not given permission 

for them to eat. However if there are any recent allergies or intolerances that you have not 

yet told us about, it is important that you let us know. 

 Parents who are attending will be responsible for their children’s food intake and what is 

purchased from the cake stall or tombola. 

 Remember if not attending, to send snacks in with your children if possible (in a suitable 

container) The children whose parents are not able to attend will have their picnic with their 

class. 

 It would be helpful if you could send a small amount of pocket money in with your child if 

not attending, so that they can take part in the tombola, cake stall or one of the games.  

Please put this money in a small bag, labelled with your child’s name. Proceeds will go to the 

school PFA. Prices are listed below.  

Tombola 3 tickets for £1, Cakes 50p, Lollies 50p, Hook a Duck 50p, Bric a Brac/Uniform 50p 

 No alcohol please. 

 Try and wear something green and/or gold. (Capel colours) 

 If you wish to take part in the adult tug o’ war, please wear appropriate footwear. 

 Please stay with us until home time, between 2:50PM and 3PM. This will make it easier for 

us to safely check out the children. 

 At the end of the event, parents should sign out at the table near the pedestrian gate on the 

playground, in the same way that you did for the colour run. 

 Parents are welcome to sit anywhere on the field in the mown sections. Please avoid the 

fenced off area in the middle of the field which is to be used for the tug o’ war. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

        Mr D Metcalfe 

        Head Teacher 

 

 


